Proposed Notice to Customers
Pursuant to N.H. Code of Administrative Rules Puc 1203.02(c)

Subject to the approval of the Commission’s Consumer Affairs Division, Liberty Utilities (Granite State
Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities will include the following notice of its request for rate relief as part
of its regular cycle billing for all customers:

Important Message for Customers Regarding Electricity Rates

On April 30, 2019, Liberty Utilities (“Liberty”) submitted a rate filing with the New Hampshire Public
Utilities Commission ("PUC") to increase base rates, which recover the cost of the distribution system
used to deliver electricity to customers. Customers should expect to see a temporary increase in rates
sometime this summer while the Commission reviews Liberty’s request. A decision on Liberty’s request
is expected within twelve months, and the temporary rates will be reconciled with the final approved
rates. Liberty has proposed an annual revenue increase of $5.7 million. For residential customers using
650 kilowatt hours, per month, the monthly bill impact would be approximately $7.75 or 6.27% as
compared to the rates in effect today. Bill impacts for commercial and industrial customers will vary.
For information regarding the specific rates proposed for each class of service, go to
www.libertyutilities.com.



http://www.libertyutilities.com/

